
   
10th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

June 5, 2016 
 

Saturday, June 4th     
 9:00 Eileen O’Brien req. by Mary & Charlie George  
 5:30 Robert Curran req. by Pat & Adam Perlstein 
 

Sunday, June 5th        
 7:30 For the Living & Deceased Members of 
   St. Patrick’s Parish 
 9:00 Sister Kathleen (l) req. by Fran & Jim Dowling 
 10:30 George Wilson req. by The Wilson Family 
 Noon Jesse Lewis (Newtown) req. by The Smith  
   Family  
 5:30 Vincent J. and Vincent D. Luccarelli req. by  
   Family 
 

Monday, June 6th                    
 7:00 For Persecuted Christians Around the World 
 9:00 For Elderly People Forgotten and Abused req.  
   by Respect Life 
 

Tuesday, June 7th                 
 7:00 Flori Luni req. by Lisa & Steven Nikprelaj 
 9:00 Maria & Michael Azzopardi req. by The DeBono 
    Family  
 

 Wednesday, June 8th              
 7;00 For St. Patrick's Catechists 
 9:00 Irwin B. Henker req. by Dr. & Mrs. Louis  
   Molinari 
  

Thursday, June 9th             
 7:00 For the Intentions of Our Holy Family, Pope 
    Francis  
 9:00 Mary Fuhrman req. by Family  
 

Friday, June 10th         
 7:00 Bernadine Farrell req. by The Gallagher Family  
 9:00 Mary Miranda req. by The Tuesday CCD Class 
 

Saturday, June 11th      
 9:00 Daniel Sullivan req. by Claire Grimes  
 5:30 Maria Scuderi req. by The Scuderi Family 
 

Sunday, June 12th        
 7:30 For the Living & Deceased Members of 
   St. Patrick’s Parish 
 9:00 Louis Molinaro req. by The Borelli Family  
 10:30 Raymond F. Hickey Sr. req. by Family 
 Noon Laura & Joseph DelRiccio req. by Rosa  
   Cannistraci 
 5:30 Kathy Storfer req. by Betty Goodman 

 

 

Recent Collection 
May 29th - $7,880 

ParishPay May 16th – May 31st - $1,430  

 

SECOND COLLECTION TODAY 
The second collection today is for the Black & Indian 

Missions. Thank you for your generosity. 

 
 

 

 

Pray for the Sick 

Tatum Allen, Virginia Barrett, Lauren Dittrich Bilyeu, 
Thomas Browne, Conner Curran, Betty D’Alton, Frankie 
Dezell, Kathleen Ducksworth, Martha Dursi, Helen 
Flower, Jean Gallagher, Jeffrey Greason, Leslie 
Hammerschmidt, Margaret Harrington, Francine Holley, 
Richard Hughes, Christine Iannino, Felice Joaquim, 
Frank Kearns, Hank Kensing, Joyce Kersh, Marlene Linz, 
Kevin Mahoney, Diane Malichio, Robert Mangone, Steve 
Mazzei, Gary Montanus, Jim Murphy, Robert Schimpf, 
Kirk Siegwarth, Michael Walsh, Christine Young and all 
who request our prayers.  

 
 

 It is a privilege and a duty for us to pray for those 
commended to our prayers.  From time to time we start a 
new list to make sure that it is up-to-date. If we have 
removed someone who should remain on the list, please 

call the Parish Office at 234-3344. 

 
 

Partner–in–Faith Prayer 
Heavenly Father, we ask your blessings and protection 
on the people of Sacred Heart Parish.  We, your children 
at St. Patrick’s, invoke your name on their behalf.  We 
are grateful for all you have given us and in return we 
are mindful of those who have less than we do.  Bless 
us all and keep us close to you.  May the example of your 
Son, Jesus Christ, be the strength that will make us one 
in you. This we ask through Jesus Christ our Lord.  

Amen.       .  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



From the Pastor’s Desk 
The Art of Welcoming 
 In a world with so much mobility, sooner or later we 
find ourselves moving, as I presently am doing at the end 
of this month. Far more often though, we find ourselves 
welcoming those who move into our lives. 
 Last evening, June 4th, Claudia and Mark Atkinson 
opened their home to greet new parishioners to St. 
Patrick's. Along with these new arrivals who could make 
it, there were also a number of established parishioners 
who joined in the welcome. St. Patrick's new pastor, Fr. 
Joe Bisignano, was also scheduled to attend. 
 Welcoming is part of the virtue of hospitality. When 
thinking of the virtues, hospitality does not spring 
immediately to mind, like faith, hope or charity. Call it a 
“little virtue,” but it’s an important one nonetheless. In its 
essence, hospitality is making room in your life for 
someone else and their needs. It’s the perfect antidote to 
selfishness, which is so destructive of the spiritual life. 
Sometimes it’s fleeting, as in when we host a party; 
sometimes it’s far more long-lasting. Parenting and taking 
care of elderly parents are classic examples of this kind 
of hospitality. The fourth commandment is hospitality writ 
large.  
 As we go forward in our spiritual journeys, we shall 
surely be called upon to both give and receive hospitality. 
With every act of graciousness we shall find ourselves 
moving out of the center of our own world and letting 
someone else in. That someone else is Jesus, who once 
said “as often as you do these (kind) things to the least of 
your sisters and brothers, you do them to me.” Welcome 
indeed! 
 

  * * * * * *  

Golf Clubs for the Taking 
 Over time most golfers accumulate more clubs than 
they can use. Such is the case with me. I have two extra 
bags and probably what would amount to about two extra 
sets of assorted golf clubs (right-handed). Any teenager 
taking up the game might be interested. Just give me a 
call. 
  * * * * * *  

Did You Know? 
  

 The parish has a wonderful collection of spiritual 
books in the Cenacle. They are yours to borrow and 
return. Included are the classics, such as the works of the 
Church Fathers, and the latest books of authors such as 
Ronald Rolheiser and James Martin. Come anytime the 
Cenacle is open (Monday through Friday, 9am – 4pm). 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Words of Pope Francis 
 

TRANSFORMED BY LOVE 
 “So different from each other on a human level, 
Peter and Paul were personally chosen by Jesus and 
answered the call by offering their entire life. In both of 
them Christ’s grace accomplished great things. It 
transformed them—and how! Simon denied Jesus in a 
dramatic moment of passion. Saul harshly persecuted the 
Christians. But they both welcomed God’s love and 
allowed themselves to be transformed by God’s mercy. 
They thus became friends and apostles of Christ. This is 
why they continue to speak to the Church and still show 
us the way to salvation. God is always capable of 
transforming us too, the way God transformed Peter and 
Paul. God is like this: God transforms us and always 
forgives us, as God did with Peter and Paul.” 

 
  * * * * * *  

 

 
 
 
 

Today is Coffee Sunday. Please join us for 
refreshments after the 9am, 10:30am and 

Noon Masses. 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

ALTAR SERVER CLASSES 
Tuesdays, 6 to 7pm in the Church 

June 7 and 14 
There is no pre-registration; just come to the class. 
Any questions, call Deacon Lou at (914) 393 1900 
or email lsantore@yahoo.com 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

Baccalaureate Mass 
 St. Patrick's Annual Baccalaureate 
Mass will be held today, June 5th at 5:30pm. 
Youth Minister Patrick Collins will speak at 
the end of the Mass. 
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RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 
 

CATECHISTS NEEDED 
 

Our Religious Education Program serves over 400 
children in our parish. In order to deliver the Word of God, 
we require over 40 catechists…faith-filled, practicing 
Catholics who are willing to give a few hours a week to 
help form Disciples of Christ. Parents, grandparents, 
relatives, retirees, and young adults are asked to consider 
this important ministry. All are called at Baptism to 
PROCLAIM THE GOOD NEWS! The Religious Education 
Office will provide training and lesson plans. 
 

At this time we are in need of Catechists for the following 
grades: 

Tuesday afternoon (3:45-5:00pm) 
1st grade – 3 Catechists 
3rd grade – 1 Catechist 
4th grade – 2 Catechists 

Tuesday Evening (6:55-8:25pm) 
5th grade - 2 Catechists 
6th grade – 1 Catechist 

 

For more information please contact the RE Office at 
234-3775 or goodnews2@verizon.net. 

Thank you for considering this special ministry 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kennedy Catholic Summer Program 
Kennedy Catholic High School will be hosting their 
Mind, Body & Spirit Summer Workshop starting 
the week of June 27th for girls and boys entering 7th 
and 8th grades in September 2016 and Kennedy’s 
incoming class of 2020.Each day includes a High-
School readiness class, sports clinics and prayer 
service. Go to kennedycatholic.org/summer for 
more details and to reserve your son or daughter’s 
spot today. Space is limited! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Career Network 
 

The St. Patrick’s Career Network is available to provide 
assistance to those parishioners who are in a career 
transition and covers such topics as: career evaluation, 
resume writing, interview preparation, developing 
networks, job skills search and targeting the job market.  
For those interested, please call Deacon Lou at (914) 

393-1900. 

55+ Club 
Thursday, December 15, 2016 

 

!!! SAVE THE DATE !!! 
Our Annual Holiday Theater Trip 
Details to Follow in September 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Spiritual Adoption—Month 7 
Our babies exercise by kicking and stretching and they 
open and close their eyes.  Using the four senses of 
vision, hearing, taste and touch, they experience their 
own motion, secretions, the difference between waking 
and sleeping, and even relate to the moods of their 
mothers.  The center of the babies’ bones are beginning 
to harden and the skin covering is naturally red and 
wrinkled.  They are completely formed, just growing in 
size and strength.  The babies could weigh anywhere 

from 2.5 to 3 pounds and are approximately 15” long. 

 
 
 
 
 

Franciscan Friars Fr. Michael Sevigny, OFM Cap. & Fr. 
Julian Jagudilla, OFM will lead several upcoming 
pilgrimages to Holy sites around the world, including a 
special pilgrimage for the Canonization of Mother Theresa 
in Rome. Proceeds benefit the work of the Franciscans. 
For more information, or to arrange a private, custom 
pilgrimage, please contact Franciscan Spirit Tours toll 
free at 646-736-7964 (in New York City), at 
info@FranciscanSpiritTours.com or on the web at 
www.FranciscanSpiritTours.com. Mention you were 
referred by the bulletin and the parish will receive a 
contribution. Our upcoming pilgrimages include: 
CANONIZATION of Mother Theresa / “Franciscan Italy" 

“Great Women of Faith” -- Paris/Lourdes/Lisieux  
“Holy Land–The Living Rosary” 

“Footsteps of St. John Paul II – Poland/Prague”  
“Our Lady in the New World”–Guadalupe/Mexico 
“Catholic Spain”   “Fatima”  “Journey to Peace”—

Medjugorje "Catholic Ireland”  

“Church of John and Paul” – Greece/Turkey 
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